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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Believe Achieve Succeed 
 

Well done to our amazing Year 6 children who 
have completed their SATs this week. They 
have worked so hard and we are extremely 
proud of all their determination and resilience. 
They have been SUPERSTARS and have ended 
the week enjoying some well- deserved fun! 
 

Be an expert learner 
There has been lots of exciting learning going 

on in school this week- Art Club have been 

exploring repeated patterns, Year 3 have been 

mummifying tomatoes and Year 4 have been 

carrying out some disgusting experiments 

about the digestive system! Check out the class 

pages on our website to see some photos of 

what is going on in school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 16/5/2025 

Nursery Rosen – 86.9%  

Reception Donaldson – 96.8% 

Y1 Butterworth – 91.6% 

Y2 Thomas – 98.4%  

Y3 Mackesy – 91.3% 

Y4 Dahl – 98.9% 

Y5 Dickens – 98.3% 

Y6 Shan – 99.3%  

 

 

Parent Workshops 

Half term 

Don’t forget we finish on Friday 25th May for a 2 week holiday and children will return 

on Tuesday 10th June 2025. 

 

 

Thank you to our families that have attended 

workshops or events this week in school. On 

Monday, EYFS parents enjoyed a fantastic theatre 

performance about the seaside, Year 4 parents 

came into help in a fun sewing session, and Year 1 

parents joined in with a phonics lesson. We really 

enjoy having you in school!  

https://www.greenfield.theharmonytrust.org/classes


 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Iqra- for making huge progress in phonics! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Maai- for super progress in phonics! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Ilyas- for fantastic reading of alien words! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Fahmidul- for settling in amazingly well! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Ferdaus- for writing a super set of instructions! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Aisha- for an excellent job description for a Roman soldier! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

Ruqayyah- for great topic work this week! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

All of Year 6- for making it through their SATS and showing 
great resilience- we are so proud! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


